
 

 

 

 

EDU-RAIL PROJECT  

SUMMARY OF PARTNERS WORK  

ACTIVITY 2.3 

Activity 2.3 of the project - Regional Study of expectations of employers (Finland, 
Estonia, and Latvia) was finalized. Three country reports were prepared by partners. 
HAMK and TTK prepared the Summary of the Country reports (Deliverable 2.3.1). Output 
of the report has been used in the process of outlining content of EDU-RAIL study 
modules. 

For preparing the implementation of the next activities of the WP 2, on 11.05 the special 
meeting in Tallinn was organized.  Outcomes from country reports and round tables 
results of the Regional study were presented on the meeting.  Guiding notes for activity 
2.4 - Comparative study of the best practice of teaching railway engineering were 
discussed and approved. Discussion was held how to implement the final task of the WP2 
– activity 2.5 “Outline of modules by teaching subjects”. The visions of TSI, RTU, TTK and 
KRAO were presented for modules 1,2,3,4 and 5. 

Study visit of EDU-RAIL partners to the Lund University and Trafikverksskolan in 
Ängelsholm, were Bachelor study program of Railway Technology is successfully ongoing, 
was prepared and  prepared and implemented. Desktop study for data collecting of the 
best practice examples related to bachelor level study programs and VET experience is 
finished. All partners were involved. Reporting of the Comparative study is in progress  
and is planned to finish by 31.10.2016. 

HAMK and TTK prepared Guidelines for implementing the activity 2.5 - how to outline the 
EDU-RAIL study modules by list of subjects. Guidelines were commented and accepted by 
partners.. Activity is ongoing and planned to finish  by 30.11.2016. .  

TSI has prepared and uploaded the leaflet presenting the progress of EDU-RAIL project. 
TSI have presented EDU-RAIL project on international railway conference “Global 
Transport Development Vision. Future Challenges” in Riga 
(http://www.ldz.lv/en/conference-global-transport-development-vision). HAMK and TTK 
are preparing the next Steering Group and Management team meetings in Riihimäki 
Finland. 

 
 


